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Dear Camden Council, 

Triyoga is an essential and vital part of the community in Primrose Hill and beyond It has helped 
main numerous ways - both mentally, and physically. Why allow the closure of one of London's 
favourite yoga centres so that more luxury housing can be built in Primrose hill 

Triyoga is an essential part of the community 

Please allow it to keep going, and helping everyone - from babies to grannies to pregnant mums 
to the community outreach programme 

Kindest regards, 


